
 
 
 
 
 
October 2023 

 

Dear families 

Show Racism the Red Card – Wear Red Day 

At Dixons Trinity Academy, we are committed to celebrating diversity and actively challenging racism in all forms.  On Friday 20 

October we will be participating in Wear Red Day, a national event organised by Show Racism the Red Card.  Show Racism the 

Red Card is the UK’s leading anti-racism educational charity.  They work year-round to deliver anti-racism workshops nationwide, 

educating over 60,000 young people and 14,000 adults. 

Wear Red Day is a celebration of the anti-racism movement.  At Trinity, we are participating on 20 October by: 

• providing students with a red wristband in return for a small donation  

• selling doughnuts at break for £1 

Students can wear an item of red clothing or a red accessory.  If your child is unable to wear red clothing, they can arrive in their 

usual school uniform as the wristband will act as the red item.  All donations will go directly to Show Racism the Red Card and 

will support them in continuing to provide anti-racist education across the UK. 

We hope this will be a brilliant opportunity to demonstrate our continued commitment to anti-racism.  

Yours faithfully 

 

Emma Steele 

Principal 

 


